

12th November 2021

Dear Parent /Carer

The children continue to be very settled in school with some super learning taking place many of which has been published on the website class pages and Twitter. The whole school community were a real credit to themselves and the school, during our Remembrance Service led by Mrs Moseley and Year 6.

Next week will be 'Children in Need' day on Friday 19th November. For this day, we request the children to come in normal school uniform with any Children in Need accessories they like (headbands, wrist bands, badges etc). The school would like to have a cake sale with a donation of 50p for a cake. We would be grateful for any cake donations to help with this. In September we had a fantastic range of cakes for the children so hoping for the same again. All money collected will go to Children in Need.

Our older children have been taking part in team sports with both the football team winning their first match and the netball team qualifying for the Sleaford District finals.

A reminder that tomorrow at morning break the PTFA will be offering toast for the children. This will be 20 pence a slice with a maximum of two slices; such a lovely way to finish the week. Furthermore, the PTFA will continue to hold "Sweet Treat Friday" after school.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson







